
City of Concord

Legislation Text

Erin Lambert, PE, on behalf of Pope Memorial SPCA of Concord-Merrimack county, requests Major Site Plan approval
for a 1,970 sf building addition, new parking lot, and associated site improvements at 93-95 Silk Farm Road in the Open
Space Residential (RO) District. The applicant has requested to postpone the public hearing to the October 20th, 2021
Planning Board meeting.
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